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April 3, 2013
Dear Key Stakeholders,
Thank you for all your help and support regarding the Camdenton R-III School bond issue election yesterday.  The passage of this issue will allow our District to construct a new Osage Beach Elementary School, renovate and expand the Hurricane Deck Elementary School, institute security upgrades on the main campus, and refinance some existing outstanding debt.
Over the course of the next couple weeks we will have more detailed planning discussions regarding these facilities with our architects.  Construction should begin in September or October with scheduled completion to be July 2015.  

Again, thank you for your help, support, and consideration of this issue.

Your Partner in Education,
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